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BANQUET MANIA!

FOWLER-CLAPPER &
CARPENTER-FRITSCH
TAKE TOP HONORS

The Howard County Striders held their
annual awards banquet on Tuesday, January
10, at the Oakland Mills Meeting House. The
meeting drew 138 people, which was about 30
more than last year and set a new attendance
record. In fact, the pot-luck assembly filled all
16 tables and required the addition of an extra
table and chairs.

The meeting officially began after 6 pm,
but large numbers did not arrive until after
6:30 pm. After a half hour of mingling, the
hungry runners formed two lines on either
side of the food tables and began feeding.
Some members considered the food lines
excessive, especially when they found that the
taco pie had disappeared by the time they got
to it. Many returned for second helpings on
the main dishes as well as the desserts, which
occupied nearly half of the several food tables.
Opinion was divided on the best dish this year
probably because the taco pie was consumed
so quickly. Certainly, the carnivors seemed to
favor the hamburger-and-cheese souflé. Once
again, Maggie Neal’s triffles appeared to be
the dessert of choice.

By 7:45 pm, the feeding had subsided to
the point where Tim Beaty, Nominations
Chairman, felt confident he could call the
meeting to order and introduce President
Nadia Wasserman. Ms. Wasserman began the
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Female runner of the year Cindy Carpenter
also received $150.00 as the fastest female
qualifier for the Boston mararthon. She ran a
2:59 last year at Boston. (photo by Jim
Carbary).

Male runner of the year Ken Fowler shaved his
maustache, which he said actually did not make
him run faster. (Photo by Jim Carbary).






